HIGH LEVEL DELEGATION FROM THE ROMANIAN AUDIT AUTHORITY HAS
VISITED MACEDONIAN AUDIT AUTHORITY

High level delegation from the Romanian Audit Authority leaded by the
President of the Romanian Audit Authority, Mr. Lucian Dan Vladescu, has visited
Macedonian Audit Authority on 29 October 2018. During the visit they had a working
meeting with the General IPA Auditor, Mr. Adem Curi and Deputy General IPA Auditor,
Mr. Liman Muhadziri, regarding the audit approach and methodology in auditing EU

funds and next steps in further strengthening the institutional cooperation.




